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	Lucille Dabbs Thompson, widow of the late Colonel Matthew Thompson (ret.), died Thursday, January 10, 2008 in Pensacola, FL. 

Mrs. Thompson was the daughter of the late Dick Dabbs and Bessie A. Dabbs of Quitman, MS, and Pensacola, FL. She was born in Quitman but lived in Pensacola for many years before her marriage. She lived in various parts of the world with her husband during his military career. After his retirement, they resided on the Mississippi Gulf Coast for many years, moving to Pensacola in 1989, and was a resident of Pensacola until her death. 

Mrs. Thompson was a member of the St. Christopher's Episcopal Church in Pensacola. 

Mrs. Thompson was a legal secretary before her marriage employed with the law firm of Yonge, Beggs and Lane in Pensacola, and served on the Washington staff of Senator George Smathers of Florida. She was active as a volunteer with the American Red Cross, in the Gray Lady Program, and various volunteer programs of the Air Force. Mrs. Thompson was a member of the Pensacola Chapter of the National Society of the Daughters of the American Revolution, the Retired Officers Wives and Widows Association. 

Survivors include her sister Addie Merchant Acosta, uncle Glynn Arrington (Frances), niece Marilyn Merchant, nephew Robert Dabbs Merchant (Debbie), sister-in-law Katherine Dabbs, niece Kay Stone, and several great- and great-great nieces and nephews. 

A visitation was held 12 noon until the Funeral Service at 1:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 15, 2008, at Harper-Morris Memorial Chapel in Pensacola, FL. Father Lester Durst, Rector of St. Christopher's Episcopal Church officiated. Burial followed at the Barrancas National Cemetery in Pensacola, FL. 

It was Mrs. Thompson's request that in lieu of flowers memorial contributions be made to St. Christopher's Episcopal Church, 3200 N. 12th Avenue, Pensacola, FL 32503; or to Scholarship Fund of the Retired Officers Association, The Scholarship Fund, MOAA, P. O. Box 34889, Alexandria, VA 22334-0889; or to your favorite charity. 

Harper-Morris Memorial Chapel in Pensacola, FL were in charge of arrangements. 
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